
Hello!                                                                                                
This week we have… 

- Sequenced events in chronological order, told the time to the nearest hour/half hour 
and solved time word problems. 

- Had fun completing a carousel of activities to practise for our phonics screening test.  
- Retold the story of ‘The Magic of the Faraway Tree’.  
- Created our own ‘How to grow your own broad bean’ instructions (and planted our 

own, of course).  

Next week we will be… 

- Creating our own magical forest poetry in English. 

- Looking at capacity and volume in maths.  

- Identifying and naming common wild plants in science.  

- Creating Father’s day cards in art.  

Homework 9th June:                                                                                                                                                                   

This is our last phonics screening practise homework before the tests begin next week (w/b 

12th) I would advise completing the homework over the weekend BEFORE the tests begin. 

Instructions for each activity are on the sheet. Spellings are in reading records as usual. 

Buster’s Book Club                                                                                                                                                                           

This week in Class 1 we had 10 children who met the reading target, 9 children who 

exceeded the reading target and totalled 140 additional minutes of reading. Our STAR 

READER this week is Summer. 

Phonics screening check                                                                                                                                                      

All children in Year 1 will be taking the phonics screening check between Monday 12th-

Wednesday 14th June. Each child will take the test with myself in one of our intervention 

rooms. Children will have as much time as they need to work their way through the 40 word 

booklet. Praise and encouragement will be given throughout the test to ensure they feel 

confident and calm! We have been preparing for the test all year and children are very 

familiar with the process.  

Bike week                                                                                                                                                        

Next week is bike week. As part of our engagement in the week, your child will be allowed 

to bring their bike or scooter into school as part of one of our P.E sessions. We have 

allocated our Wednesday (14th June) P.E slot for bikes/scooters so please bring them in 

then. Your child will only be allowed to participate if they have a bike helmet with them. 

Alternative activities have been planned for those without a bike or scooter.  

Have a good weekend!                                                                                                                                               

Miss Crayford  


